
DONOR BILL OF RIGHTS             

The Dream Factory is committed to respecting the privacy of our donors.  Donors can expect 

the following from the Dream Factory: 

 To be informed of our mission, of the way the Dream Factory intends to use donated 

resources and the ability of the Dream Factory to use donations for their intended 

purposes, and 

 To be informed of the members of the Dream Factory governing board of directors and 

to expect the board of directors to exercise good judgement in the stewardship of the 

funds and resources, and  

 To have access to the most recent financial statements, and 

 To be assured that gifts and donations will be used for the purposes for which they were 

given, and 

 To receive appropriate recognition and acknowledgement, and 

 To be assured that information concerning donations is handled with confidentiality, 

and 

 To be informed that those seeking donations are either volunteers or employees of the 

Dream Factory, and 

 To be treated in a professional manner in all interactions with individuals representing 

the Dream Factory, and 

 To feel free to ask questions prior to and when making a donation and all responses will 

be prompt, honest and truthful.   
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